
Members of the Senate Human Services Committee,

 

For close to a decade, there has been a concerted effort by gender 
activists to redefine what it is to be a man or a woman.  This has led 
to the widespread implementation of gender identity policies that 
place real women at risk and increase the unique dangers and 
disadvantages females face.  Codifying a clear and accurate 
definition of what constitutes a woman is more important than ever as 
gender activists recently rolled out their latest invented term. 
Women+ is now being used to favorably describe males who 
appropriate womanhood, occupy female-only spaces, and steal 
female opportunities.  This term is even being promoted by the 
University of North Dakota in its Council for Women+.  


People have the right to identify how they they want in their private 
lives, but public policy and the protection of rights must be based on 
objective reality, not subjective ideology.  Males cannot be women no 
matter how hard they may try, and therefore they should never be 
given access to female-only spaces and opportunities.  This 
resolution is a much-needed recognition of women’s sex-based rights 
and therefore, I urge a do pass recommendation for HCR 3010.  


Thank you for your consideration of my testimony.


Amber Vibeto

Minot, District 3


Support the Women’s Bill of Rights

https://www.heritage.org/gender-identity/3-how-do-gender-identity-policies-affect-me-and-my-community
https://campus.und.edu/university-council-for-women/index.html?mc_cid=5a3bf6054f&mc_eid=UNIQID
https://womensbillofrights.com

